From: Michael Behrendt

Subject: Main Street #74 - comment from Wendy Brooks

Date: Thursday, May 14, 2020 11:18:30 AM

To the Planning Board,

Please see the email below from Wendy Brooks. Ms. Brooks also spoke at the public hearing last night.

Michael Behrendt

Durham Town Planner Town of Durham 8 Newmarket Road Durham, NH 03824 (603) 868-8064 www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Wendy Brooks [mailto:wendymhbrooks@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 11:02 PM

To: Michael Behrendt

Subject: 74 Main Street Mixed Use Building

Hi Michael,

I hope you and Naomi and your whole family are doing well during this crazy time.

I wanted to email you my support for the creation of the Democracy House at 74 Main Street in Durham. I believe that the center would be a wonderful community builder in Durham. It would be an open place where community members could gather, hold meetings, and increase community engagement.

I know that bringing any new building to Durham takes consideration and careful planning. I also think that having the Democracy House as part of the new building would add to our already vibrant community.

Thank you, Wendy Brooks